
 

 

 

       Indian Public High School, RAK 
 

 

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/15-16/059                            September 16, 2015 
 
 

Restricted to KG 

Dear Parents, 
  

Please be informed of the following:- 
 

The school will remain closed on 23rd & 24th of September, 2015 (Wednesday & Thursday)  

on account of  EID-AL-ADHA. 

    

EID MUBARAKEID MUBARAKEID MUBARAKEID MUBARAK!!!!!!!!!!!!    
 

 

Thank You.           Anubha Nijhawan 

            Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


